
LINCOLN DELLAR 
PRIES !MINT 

KXOA 
"C7I 17 

JEaEion of Great peraona[itiee" 
P.O. BOX 3094 SACRAMENTO 15. CALIF. 

TELEPHONE WABASH 5.2717 

February 13, 1958 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive, NE 
Albugueruge, N.M. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your letter of February 10, reporting 
reception of our station. 

I have checked your report with our station log for the date 

given and am very happy to verify your reception of KXOA. 

Wishing you continuous good reception, 

I am your, 

Ewald W. Berger 
Technical Director 


